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Date: 13 December 2016 vaof “

Shire of Exmouth CEO dismissed

At a Special Council meeting held today, the Shire of Exmouth Council confirmed the contract of the
CEO Mr Bill Price be terminated, effective immediately, and he be summarily dismissed.

The decision was unanimous and based on the recommendation of Shire solicitors. The Shire
President has informed Mr Price of Council’s decision.
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